
Positive Behaviour for Learning 
 

The Willows State School strives to create a safe and positive learning environment for all 

students. As a school community, we work together to enable students to engage in learning 

through our Positive Behaviour for Learning Plan (PBL). The primary goal of this plan is to 

promote consistency in our high standards fostering our school rules of being Safe, Respectful 

and Responsible. The students learn about PBL through fortnightly lessons that target our 

behaviour expectations. These lessons also feature at our whole school and year level parades. 

The school has signage in each area to inform and remind the students of The Willows 

expectations. 

 

Our school has 3 Positive Behaviour Mascots, who were 

devised, named and voted on by the students of 2017. Waldo, 

Olive and Willow are seen around the school in many different 

locations. Their names bring the WOW to our school! 

 

Students, classes and cohorts are continually acknowledged 

and rewarded for displaying Safe, Respectful and Responsible behaviours throughout the year. 

Please regularly ask your child if they understand the expectations of our school and celebrate 

the rewards your child receives. 

 

Our school expectations are printed on signage around the school for teachers, students, parents 

and visitors. This is so we have a calm and consistent environment conducive to learning. 

 

 

 

 

 

Rewards 

 

Students have a goal to collect at least, 75 stars each 5 week cycle and 

then are able to attend that 5 week cycle reward activity. Also if they 

have not had a major behavioural incident in the term they can attend 

an End of Term celebration. The teachers and students are currently 

deciding on the mid-term and end of term celebration for their year 

levels. 
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Fortnightly Focus 

 

Each fortnight there is a PBL focus across the school to support our students behaviour for 

learning. These lessons are taught by the classroom teacher and staff refer to the focus across all 

areas of our school.   

Below are pictures that the students in Year 2MIL have created to remind them of how to follow 

the school expectations of being Safe, Respectful and Responsible. 

 

 

Parades  

 

The Willows State School has Year Level Parades once a week. These parades focus on the high 

standards of behaviour expected and are a celebration of Excellent Learning, Behaviour and 

Attendance. The students will receive certificates to acknowledge their achievement. We invite 

parents/carers to come along and join the celebration of student success. 
 

 

Across the term there are also whole school Parades when the students come together as a 

whole school, this reinforces the expectation for ceremonies and commemorations. These will 

occur approximately every 3 weeks according to the Term plan. 

 

Parents, Carers, the Community and PBL 

Parents, carers and our entire school community, play a 

crucial role in helping their children be successful in school. 

When schools and parents work together as a partners, 

students reach even higher levels of success. One of the most 

effective ways to do that is by using Positive Behaviour 

interventions and supports. 

 


